
 

 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern with the water board.  Please do not regulate any more or take any of our 
precisous river water.  it is the life blood of agricultrue here in California.  The San Joaquin Valley is not a 
prosperous place.  Unemployment is to high and especially compared to the rest of the state and the 
rest of the United States.  If you take more water you will only devastate this area more.  In fact what 
we really need are more dams and reservoirs to store more water when it become abundant.  The wet 
years and dry years cycle.  I am 68 years old and lived here all my life and been involved in agriculture all 
my life.  I have seen wet years and dry years.  It cycles and when we do have wet years we need to store 
that water, not send it down the river or send it to Los Angeles.  They really need to fend for themselves. 
Please consider this request 
Sincerely 
Conrad Greydanus 
4278 North Ave. 
Modesto Ca 95358 
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Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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